
Foundation!
Literacy & Numeracy Update

In Literacy, students finished their 5 Senses content knowledge unit. We
learnt about individuals who are missing some of their senses, for

example Helen Keller, and how they experience the world different to us.
They need to use many strategies to help them such as learning sign

language. Students also begun constructing paragraphs! It was amazing
to see how far their writing skills have come over the year. 

During Numeracy, students worked on their addition skills and strategies.
We looked at worded problems and how we could use addition to help us
find the answer. Students then had a turn at writing  or drawing their own

worded problems and used a tens frame to show their working out.

We may be half way through
the term but Foundation
students aren’t slowing down
with their learning. Students
will learn about the human
body and continue
developing their paragraph
writing skills. We will also
work with students on their
addition and subtraction
skills, relating them to real
world situations 

Skill in Focus: Addition

Upcoming Learning

Students have been working on adding 2
numbers together. We have used strategies
to assist students with their ability to do
this quickly. What number facts can
students use to be able to do this? We have
looked at our doubles strategy, near
doubles and building to 10. All of these
have helped us improve our ability to add
numbers together.


